
 
     

 

For further information, or to arrange an interview, please contact: 
Dr Susie Bayley, Head of Communications, Derby and Derbyshire LMC 
 
        01332 210 008           office@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk 

 

Position Statement: Commissioning Gaps  
14 March 2018 

 

Derby & Derbyshire LMC have had a number of queries from practices regarding the 
provision of services that are no longer commissioned and/or not appropriately 
commissioned e.g. dopplers, leg ulcer care, drug misuse services for those addicted 
to prescription medication and post-operative care. 

We are fully aware that there are a number of commissioning gaps in Derbyshire and 
have discussed this issue with the CCGs. A meeting to discuss how to action these 
gaps has unfortunately been deferred because of NHSE pressures on the CCG. We 
are waiting to hear when this will be rearranged. 

In the meantime if there are any services you are continuing to provide but that sit 
outside your contract AND agreed enhanced services, please let us know and we will 
add them to the list. In addition if you have given notice to the CCGs on stopping any 
of these services please also inform us. 
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